
ATTACHMENT A-1 

A RESOLUTION CONTINUING THE PUBLIC HEARING ON AN ORDINANCE AMENDING 

THE CARRBORO LAND USE ORDINANCE TO PROVIDE FLEXIBILITY WITH 

RESPECT TO STREET DESIGN STANDARDS IN THE B-4-CZ DISTRICT, TO ALLOW 

MULTI-FAMILY USES IN THE B-4-CZ DISTRICT, AND TO INCREASE THE BUILDING 

HEIGHT LIMIT FOR MULTI-FAMILY BUILDINGS IN THE B-4-CZ DISTRICT. 

Draft Resolution No. 

WHEREAS, the Carrboro Board of Aldermen seeks to provide ample opportunities for the 

public to comment on proposed amendments to the Land Use Ordinance; and  

WHEREAS the Carrboro Board of Aldermen opened a public hearing on June 28, 2016 to 

consider adopting “An Ordinance Amending the Carrboro Land Use Ordinance to Provide 

Flexibility with Respect to Street Design Standards in the B-4-CZ District, to Allow Multi-family 

uses in the B-4-CZ District, and to Increase the Building Height Limit for Multi-family Buildings 

in the B-4-CZ District.”   

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Board of Aldermen that the 

Aldermen will continue the public hearing on Wednesday, October 5, 2016.   

This is the 6th day of September in the year 2016. 


